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A Night of Celebration! 
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Message from the President... 

It has been another successful year for the Nova Scotia Country Music Hall of Fame and I am both honoured 
and humbled to serve as your President for the 2019-2020 term.  

I extend my thanks to the Board of Directors for their ongoing support and cooperation throughout the past 
year.  

The 2019 induction dinner and ceremony in Truro in mid-September was another sellout and a great success, 
thanks to you – the members of the NSCMHF Association who purchased tickets and supported the event.  

Congratulations to this year’s inductees on being recognized for their talents and also for presenting an even-
ing of excellent entertainment. We welcome you into the Hall of Fame and wish you continued success.  

In the year ahead, the board will continue to present quality classic country concerts, always featuring Hall of 
Fame inductees plus talented local guests.  We look forward to your continued support at these shows.   

If you would like to join the association or even become involved as a board member, please contact me at                        
(902) 275-4142.  New members and those willing to join our board of directors are always welcome.  

Yours in country music,  

Roger Bleasdale,  President 

Nominations: Now Open for           

NSCMHF 2020 Inductees 

 

Nominations for potential Nova Scotia Country  
Music Hall of Fame inductees opened on October 1 
and will remain open until February 15, 2020.  

Anyone may nominate an individual in a  particular 
category as described in the nomination forms on 
the NSCMHF website.  If you consider nominating 
someone, you are urged to read the nomination 
forms on the NSCMHF website carefully. 

Anyone who nominates a person for this  honour, is 
reminded that all information required on the form 
must be filled out.  Inductions are based on the body 
of work that has been done by a nominee in        
categories stated on the nomination form.  Multiple       
nominations for a particular individual bear no 
more weight than a single nomination describing 
the nominee’s body of work in precise detail. 

Names of successful nominees will be  announced 
in the spring of 2020. 
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BOARD OF DIRECTORS   2019-2020 

 
PRESIDENT                  Roger Bleasdale   

VICE– PRESIDENT     Carol Penney 

PAST PRESIDENT       Floyd Spicer   

SECRETARY                Blain Henshaw                                                                    

TREASURER                Marilyn Robertson 

 

DIRECTORS                Bill Corkum           Bev Cheverie                                    

                                        Bruce Innes           Jim McRae 

                                        Ralph O’Connell                        
 

MISSION STATEMENT  
THE NOVA SCOTIA COUNTRY MUSIC HALL 

OF FAME 
 

• To establish and maintain a permanent 
Nova Scotia Country Music Hall of Fame. 

• To develop and promote public interest in 
old time fiddling, and country and blue-
grass music in Nova Scotia. 

• The preservation and the public display of 
artifacts and memorabilia of those inducted 
into the Nova Scotia Country Music Hall of 
Fame. 

• To encourage nominations for induction 
into the Nova Scotia Country Music Hall  in 
Fame 

Editor`s Note 
 

As I put the fin-
ishing touches 

on this newslet-
ter,  I must say 
it is a pleasure 

to bring you the 
NSCMHF 

news. I trust 
you find the 

publication in-
formative and  
I appreciate 

your feedback.  
 I hope to see 
many of you  

throughout the 
winter months  
at our many   
local music 

events.  
  

Sincerely, 
  

Bev Cheverie 
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For information on 
a variety of month-
ly shows please go 

to:                          
http://

www.jerrysnews.co
m 

New or renewed membership please contact                

Carol Penney by phone 

          @ 902-644-3135 or email                                  

rodger.penney@ns.sympatico.ca or  

  750 Barss Corner Rd., RR#1 New Germany, N.S.      

B0R 1E0 

 

The  NSCMHF 
Board of  Directors 
meets  every month.  
All NSCMHF mem-
bers are welcomed 
and  encouraged to 
attend our meetings.   
Please contact any 
of the  Directors to 
find out when and 
where our next 
meeting will take 
place. 

OBJECTIVES OF THE NOVA SCOTIA      
COUNTRY MUSIC HALL OF FAME 

 
 

• To recognize the contributions of Nova 
Scotians in the development of country 
music. 

• To honor Nova Scotians and others who 
have make a positive contribution to 
country music through the development 
and the construction of a museum/
archive facility for the storage and dis-
play of memorabilia, documentation of 
achievements and recognition of accom-
plishments. 

A Heartfelt Thank You 
Thank you to outgoing board member Jeff  Vanderwal for your 

time and dedication to the NSCMHF Board of Directors.  

 


